
When The University of Calcutta changed the old Syllabus and pattern of teaching and 
introduced the new CCF syllabus from the academic year 2022-23, the Bengali 
Department of the College along with the University of Calcutta Bengali Board of Studies 
jointly organized a Workshop for the faculty members of different colleges under Calcutta 
University. The main issues discussed in the workshop covered future method of teaching, 
norms of setting question papers and other aspects of the new syllabus. Participants from 
more than 80 colleges affiliated to the University participated in the workshop and 
interacted with members of the Board of Under Graduate Studies for Bengali under  
Calcutta University. 



 


